
Submitter: Elizabeth Brooks 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB277 

I urge a NO on SB277, I fully support the federal government and believe Governor 

Kotek is overreaching her authority. Follow the federal laws and retain the Greatness 

of Oregon! 


